
February 13, 2018

S.H.A.R.P = Safe, Helpful, Accountable, Respectful, Positive             
Website: http://kidd.sd38.bc.ca  Twitter: @ThomasKiddsd38 

Dear Families,

I hope that this newsletter finds you coming off of a 
great long weekend with time as a family.  This year our 
school goal is to help students learn how to regulate 
their feelings and emotions.  Part of that is providing 
opportunities for our students to have outdoor 
excursions.  Our Primary classes have been going on 
nature walks along Shell Road, and our Intermediate 
students recently went Snowshoeing and Tubing at Mt. 
Seymour.  A great time was had by all!  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact me at the office.   

Kathy Pantaleo

Principal       
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Important Dates! 

Feb 14 - Early Dismissal at 1:38     
for Conferences       

Feb 15 - Early Dismissal at 1:38     
for Conferences        

Feb 15 - Hot Lunch               
Feb 16 - Dufflebag Theatre 

performance @ 11:00  
Feb 19 - Chocolate Fundraiser   

begins                       
Feb 21  - Snack Shack               
Feb 23 - ProD - School is   

Closed                      
Feb 28 - Pink Shirt Day

Kidd Schedule 

8:30 - Morning Warning 
Bell 8:45 - Classes Begin            
10:25 - 10:40 - Recess         
12:05 - 12:45 - Lunch             
2:38 - Dismissal

Kidd Courier 

Grade 6’s and 7’s visit to Mt. Seymour!
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Kidd has got Talent! 
On Thursday, March 15th we will be having a Talent 
Show!  This is a call out to all Kidd students who 
have some talent and would like to show it to the 
rest of the school!  Singing, dancing, juggling … 
whatever your talent might be!  Practices and sign 
up will begin on Friday, March 2nd.  We hope to see 
you there!

Basketball Season is Underway! 
The basketball season is underway, and we have already 
seen some exciting games for our Grade 6 and 7 
students who are playing other schools in our District, 
as well as the Grade 4 and 5’s who are playing 
intramural basketball during lunch.  Thank you to Mr. 
Ritchie, Ms. Neschki, Mrs. Kho, Mrs. Clifford, and 
Mrs. Boettcher who are volunteering their time to 
coach the teams.  Go Cobras Go!
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Wednesday, Feb 14th 
and Thursday, Feb 
15th  school will end at 
1:38 for conferences. 

Wednesday Feb 28th 
is Pink Shirt Day.  On 
this day we all wear 
pink to unite against 
bullying.  While we 
say no to bullying 
everyday, it’s 
important to 
remember how our 
action and words can 
affect others around 
us.  We have extra 
pink shirts in the 
office available for 
$8.00.  Please contact 
Mrs. Stopp at the 
office about available 
sizes. 


